ODD SPOT: Two different spellings of
road signs on a Bell Block street have at
least one resident confused.

The top sign in the photograph is
correct, while the other is wrong. Local
woman Kathy Pettersen brought the
blunder to the New Plymouth District
Council’s attention — back-to-back road
signs marking Wynyard St, off Devon Rd,
with two different spellings.

The sign facing New Plymouth has
Wynyard — which is correct — while the
sign on the Waitara side has Wynard.

“I had never noticed it before. It’s
probably been there for months and
months,” Ms Pettersen said.

Council roading assets manager Max
Aves put the mistake down to human
errvor. He said the sign would be replaced
an soon as possible,
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